
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear General Practitioner, 
 
Re: Child Health Information Systems (CHIS) – for information 
 
I am pleased to inform you that after the successful completion of the BaNES, Gloucester, 
Swindon, and Wiltshire (BGSW) Child Health Information System (CHIS) procurement, the 
contract for this service has been awarded to South Central & West – Commissioning Support 
Unit.  
 
As you may be aware the CSU were already the incumbent provider for the CHIS service across 
BaNES, Gloucester, and Swindon so the addition of Wiltshire to this service will be the only 
change. 
 
The mobilisation for the Wiltshire element of the service has commenced, so you may see 
correspondence notifying you of these changes, the contract start date will be 1st April 2022. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ian Harding 
Public Health Commissioning Manager  
NHS England and NHS Improvement - South West 
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